
/Ǌƻǎǎpoints 

Sunday, May 1 
11:00AM 

Praise & Worship Service 
with 

Vicki Sorenson 
 

Sunday, May 8 
Motherôs Day 
Acts 1:1-11 

 
Sunday, May 15 
Pentecost 
Acts 2:1-11 

 

Sunday, May 22 
Trinity Sunday 
ABCCM Emphasis  

Scott Rogers, Preaching     
 

Sunday, May 29 
Memorial Day Weekend 

Psalm 96 
 

*Subject to time of printing 

Sunday Worship Things Are Heating up! 

              The temperature is on the rise and so are a number of things in the 
life of our church. Please be in prayer and attendance over the following: 
 Volunteersðfrom Wedding Hosts to Sunday School teachers, we 
are in need of various volunteers. Our church is blessed with a number of 
activities and each of these requires folks willing to give of their time and 
energy. If you would like to see where the Lord might be able to use you, 
contact the church office or keep an eye out in the bulletin and newsletter. 
 VBSðSpeaking of volunteers, it takes a lot of people to conduct 
VBS year after year. Katie Nix, Bobby Moffitt, Bert Ingle, and others are 
already hard at work. July will be here before you know it. As we prepare 
for VBS as well as the arrival of the Stetson BSU students, please 
consider helping us by bringing necessary items. A list can be found in 
this issue of the newsletter. 
 Audio/Visual NeedsðIncluded with this Crosspoints is a letter 
from the Leadership Team, Jim, and myself. For some time we have been 
considering how we could finance a renovation to our sound system in the 
sanctuary. Thanks to a generous matching gift, God has provided a way 
forward. Please take time to read the letter in full and pray over how you 
might help in this effort.  
 WorshipðMany have asked if we could walk through a book of 
the Bible during our Sunday sermons. I believe this is a great idea! 
Beginning in June we will start a series on Galatians. I look forward to the 
preparation and study over the next month and then delivering these life-
changing (hopefully!) messages during the summer.  
 Nicaragua Mission TripðWe have been praying for this 
opportunity for some time now. As the summer draws near, we need a 
final count of those who plan on ministering in Nicaragua through Vision 
Nicaragua. If you are interested in this mission trip you must complete the 
form by June 1st. Forms are located in the church office.  
 As I finish this brief article for the month of May I have visions of 
little feet and hands running through my mind. Krista, Benjamin, and I are 
excited about the arrival of our new bundle of joy this month. Thanks for 
all of your prayers and support in this time. Balancing my DMin project, 
the arrival of a new child, and the duties of being Pastor continue to be a 
challenge, but I am blessed to walk the road with such wonderful peopleð
that means all of you!  

   By Jeffrey C. Hayes 
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Sunday, May 1 
4:00PM 

WNCBF Spring Gathering 
 

Tuesday, May 3 
6:30PM 

Deacons Meeting 
Conference Room 

 

Monday, May 9 
6:00PM 

Leadership Team 
Conference Room 

May Meetings 

 

   The Leadership Team April meeting was held at Doley 
and Melody Bellôs home.  We went for a short garden 
tour, thanks Doley! We received prayer requests and 
approved the March minutes. 
   Pastor Jeff continued our discussion on the ñSticky 
Teamsò book that we are reading.  We continued to 
discuss ways to incorporate these concepts into our 
church. 
   Our sub teams have been meeting. The Governance 
sub-team met to look at the Constitution and Bylaws for 
any corrections that need to be made as well as the 
Employee Handbook. These corrections need to be made 
by the Fall. 
   The Operations sub-team has been working on the 
items that needed to be fixed according to the fire 
marshal.  They have had the furnace repaired and are 
looking into how to take care of our landscaping.  The 
team is also looking at an on-line program to keep 
members informed since our old system is no longer 
working. 
   The strategy and ministry sub-team is working on ideas 
for ministry and outreach projects, 
   We also discussed other events coming up.  First is the 
May 1st WNCBF event Ministry Fair ñWhat Churches Do 
Bestò.  We need volunteers for various needs during this 
event. Next is VBS which will be July 11-15 with Stetson 
BSU and our own volunteers.  Also, a conversation was 
had regarding our continued participation with Operation 
Christmas Child. 
   The meeting was closed in prayer. 
   Respectfully, Jennie Dalton 

LEADERSHIP TEAM APRIL MINUTES 

 
WEDNESDAY FELLOWSHIP 

May 18
th
  

5:30 Dinner 
6:00 Game Night! 

Bring your favorite board 
game and enjoy a night of 
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